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Townsend, Erle

From: ronandccm@aol.com

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 5:09 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Ladies and Gentlemen; 
 
I live in Northern Maine. There is no infrastructure to support EVs here. Because of the rural area it 
makes sense to build infrastructure for EVs in urban areas downstate. The old phrase "cart before the 
horse" comes to mind. We have a pretty large Amish population in Aroostook County. This is the 
ultimate environmentally-friendly vehicle. 
 
All kidding aside, the other big issue in my mind is disposal of Lithium-ion batteries. This is not only 
expensive to do but now it has to be replaced. 
 
Let's get more infrastructure in place and revisit this in 10 years. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Ron McArdle 
Presque Isle 
207-551-3894 


